Stoiber, Jennifer

From: Moriarity, Nikki [Moriarity@countyofdane.com]
Sent: Monday, July 23, 2012 1:05 PM

To: Stoiber, Jennifer

Subject: Northside Youth

Good afternoon,

I've been a northsider since 1974, and I've been on the Northside Planning Council for the better part of 13 years. I've
seen the NPC transform quite a bit over the years. I'm very pleased that there is a new focus on the youth on the
northside, and a new energy to address youth-refated issues. The youth have been an interest of mine for years. | have
a 16 year old son that I'm raising on the northside, and | want him to know how great the northside reaily can be for young
adults.

The new energy and focus on youth has led NPC to co-sponsor some brainstorming sessions with interested parties, and
we have begun planning a youth council idea. We are still in the preliminary brainstorming ideas, but I'm very excited
about this idea, and envision a mini-NPC with youth presenting their own ideas, dreams, struggles. I'd love to see some
space dedicated to the new youth council on the northsidemadison.org website, as well as the northside news, and
whatever other social media websites the youth council deems appropriate. It's time we all chip in and put forth some
energy into our future generation, our future leaders......our children.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sorry this seems so rushed - I'm writing on my lunch break.

Nikki Moriarity
jollynik@yahoo.com
608-772-3505
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